
 
 
 
 
 
April 15, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 
 
Scott McMillan 
scott@mcmillanlaw.us 
4670 Nebo Dr. Suite 200 
La Mesa, CA 91914 
 
Re:  Public Records Act Request dated April 6, 2021 

File No. 21-216 
 
Dear Requestor,  
 
My office represents the County of Marin. We are in receipt of your Public 
Records Act (PRA) request, dated April 6, 2021, seeking 69 categories of records. 
 
Pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c)(1), a fourteen-day (14) extension 
of time is necessary to respond to your request for the following reason(s): 
 

• The need to search for and collect the requested records from field 
facilities or other establishments that are separate from the office 
processing the request. 

• Search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of 
separate and distinct records demanded in a single request; 

• In the case of electronic records, to compile data, write programming 
language or a computer program, or to construct a computer report to 
extract data. 
 

 
We will respond on or before April 29, 2021, with a determination of whether and 
to what extent your request seeks disclosable public records. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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